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CLA UPDATE

Over the last 2 days we have had further meetings with the company
to try to finalise a couple of outstanding issues.

We are now at the stage where the company expect to present their
final version of the new CLA at some point next week.

While some of our requests have been agreed upon, there remain
some areas where we had hoped to achieve more improvement.

The next step will be to hold some assemblies to discuss with you
some of the details before we ask for your vote on whether to sign off
on the document.

We should have more details next week to communicate our plan.

AGP CREW TRANSPORT

It's been reported to us that there is a shortage of crew transport at
AGP base causing a delay after your duty returning to the terminal.
Therefore if you are waiting for a pick up for more than 30 minutes
after chocks, call crewing to delay your check out time. Please also
report crew transport issues to base management.

EPOS CASH PRINT OUT ISSUES

A reminder has been sent to Angie regarding this topic as she has not
come back to us with a clarification.

We will let you know as soon as we have an update.

DECLARACION DE LA RENTA

On Tuesday 11th, the campaign to do your tax return started. Since
the end of year certificates have not been uploaded yet, we
encourage you not to submit it until the certificates have been
uploaded and you have been able to check that all figures match.
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Also, for those who were unemployed at some point in 2022, you
have your end of year certificate for that period available at SEPE
website

Also for those of you who took part in the temporary transfer to OPO
or LIS this winter, you should contact Eileen Seoane
(eileen.secane@easyjet.com) to ask for your 7p exemption certificate
for work carried out abroad.

Wishing you a good weekend,
SITCPLA Reps
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